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Susan Thomson

From: Polina Gurash <Polina.Gurash@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 29 January 2019 9:28 AM
To: Polina Gurash
Subject:  9729 Cumberland Plain Conservation Plan: Submission Details for company Help save 

Appin Inc. (org_comments)

  Activity entry made by Polina Gurash for for 9729 Cumberland Plain Conservation Plan 
 

Time Logged: 01m  Class: Question  Priority: Medium  Visibility: All  
 

  

 
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: michelle maroun <helpsaveappinnsw@hotmail.com> 
Date: Fri, Jan 25, 2019 at 15:43:04 PM 
Subject: Submission Details for company Help save Appin Inc. (org_comments)  
 
Confidentiality Requested: no  
 
Submitted by a Planner: no  
 
Disclosable Political Donation:  
 
Agreed to false or misleading information statements: yes  
 
Name: Michelle Maroun  
Organisation: Help save Appin Inc. (Public officer)  
Govt. Agency: No  
Email: helpsaveappinnsw@hotmail.com  
 
Address:  
28 Wilton Road  
 
Appin, NSW  
2560  
 
Content:  
 
 
The Cumberland Plain Conservation Plan being developed for Western Sydney is trying to strike a balance between 
delivering positive environmental outcomes and supporting appropriate development over the next 37 years.  
 
The draft Terms of Reference for the strategic assessment under the Commonwealth (EPBC Act). have their limitations. 
For example, they allow developers to use public reserves that are already under conservation management plans, as 
environmental offsets for their developments. This practice means no new bushland is being protected to compensate for 
the destruction being caused by the developments. Public bush reserves should be included in a definition of "already 
protected lands" in the Draft Terms of Reference.  
Also the public should be having a real say in planning our communities. There should be workshops for local 
communities to express themselves on conservation priorities and these priorities should be tabled for everyone to see . 
This requirement should be written into the Terms of reference.  
Also we wish to draw your attention to the inconestinies in the ecogolical reports concerning the Greater Macarthur Area, 
and the facts that the red flagged area maps were omitted in similar reports, with a time frame of about 12 months, they 
were both done by the same Company. This leads to community confusion about what really needs protecting.  
We agree with State of the Cumberland Plain 2017-2018 report, this report expresses the opinions of experts and was 
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published by the Greater Sydney Landcare network.  
 
 
IP Address: - 58.168.79.226  
Submission: Online Submission from company Help save Appin Inc. (org_comments)  
https://majorprojects.accelo.com/?action=view_activity&id=305567  
 
Submission for Job: #9729  
https://majorprojects.accelo.com/?action=view_job&id=9729  
 
Site: #0  
https://majorprojects.accelo.com/?action=view_site&id=0  
 
 
Polina Gurash 
Business Operations Coordinator 

NSW Department of Planning 

P:  
E: Polina.Gurash@planning.nsw.gov.au  

Configure your email notification preferences  

 


